
Appeal to all Staff and Students 

 

      With reference to the decision taken during the meeting held between The 

Governor of State of Maharashtra and the Vice Chancellors of Maharashtra 

Universities on 3rd Sept 2013, an appeal is hereby made to all staff and students 

regarding Awareness of Social Responsibility among Youths. 

     Due to rise in the incidents of accidents, diseases etc, the need for critical/vital 

organ are also increasing. As compared to need of vital organs like kidneys, hearts 

etc, the availability is very less. In 2012, only 23% of total need of kidney was 

available. A lot of young persons are losing their life due to lack of such organs. 

     Due to legal matters, getting organs in case of accidental deaths is difficult. 

Hence as a social responsibility those students as well as staff, who wish to 

donate their organs in case of untimely death, are requested to submit their 

application in our office. A sticker titled “ORGAN DONOR” will be put up on their 

ID cards. 

    A similar drive has been initiated by RTO and within 2 months 728 persons have 

consented and opted for organ donor. 

It’s an honor and pride to help the humanity. 

 

 

 

Principal 

 


